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Upcoming Events 

       

 April 2-6 

      Teacher  

      Appreciation Week 

 

 April 10 

       Dedicated Dads 

       Breakfast at AEEC 

       6:45 AM 

 

 April 13 

       April Holiday  

       (No School) 

 

 April 14 

       Dufner Dash at 

       Plainsman Park 

 

 April 24-25 

       PowerSchool Testing 

       2nd grade ONLY 

 

 April 26 

       Poem in Your Pocket 

       Day 

 

 April 26 

       Kindergarten Kick Off 

       5:30-7:00 PM 

 

 April 27 

       Progress Reports 

 

 April 30 

Second Grade visits 

OES 

 

 May 7-11 

       BOGO Book Fair 

 

 May 8 

       Reading Recognition 

       Night at Auburn Mall 

 

 May 8 

       Chick-Fil-A Restaurant 

       Night at the Auburn 

       Mall location  

       

 May 18 

      AEEC Field Day 

 

 May 22 

       Last Day of School 
 

 

Parents of 2018-2019 kindergarten students, 

 please plan to join us on April 26th from 5:30-7:00 PM. 

An information session for parents will be held in the Tigers Den. 

 

Please plan to bring your future kindergarten student too! 

AEEC staff will have fun activities such as story telling, singing, dancing,  

and coloring planned for students! 

 
 

2018-2019 AEEC Registration 

 Returning ACS students may register on-line March 20-April 20. 

 Students new to ACS may register on-line beginning April 9.  This     

includes 2018-2019 kindergarten students. 

 

2018-2019 ACS After School Program Registration 

 Students, who are currently attending the After School Program, may 

register April 2– April 9. 

 Students, who would be new to the After School Program, may     

register beginning April 9. 
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 Auburn Early Education Center 

National Poem in Your Pocket Day is      

Thursday, April 26th! 

AEEC will be celebrating with poems in 

our pockets! 

On this day, select a poem, carry it with 

you, and share it with others at school, 

bookstores, libraries, parks, workplaces, 

and on social media using the hashtags 

#pocketpoem and #AuburnEarlyEd. 

 

 

 

Thank you to Marco’s Pizza and 

our AEEC families for helping us 

raise $648.00 with our     

March restaurant nights! 

A-W-E-S-O-M-E 

 2nd grade students will be traveling to the Jan 

Dempsey Community Arts Center on 4/11. 

 Kindergarten students will be traveling to the 

Montgomery Zoo on 4/19. 

 2nd grade students will be traveling to Ogletree 

Elementary School on 4/30. 

 1st grade students will be traveling to the Forest 

Ecology Preserve on 5/14 and 5/15. 

      Calling all Dads! 

On April 10 at 6:45 AM, all dads are invited 

to bring their children to AEEC for breakfast.  

We will gather for breakfast, listen to a 

speaker, and spend time getting to know 

other dads!  Hope to see you there! 

Thank you to the PTO for your generous gifts:  Clay Slab Roller 

and Printing Press equipment for Art, Class set of ukuleles and 

xylophones for Music, and new PE equipment!!  Coming soon -  

iPads, keyboards, and cases!   Thank you!  Thank you! 

                Lost and Found 

Please be sure to check the lost and found for  

misplaced items.  The lost and found is located near 

the entrance to the Media Center.  Turn left at the 

first set of tiles when you enter the building. 
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Kindergarten V.I.P Lunches 

Teacher Date Time 

Donaldson Thursday, May 10th 11:05 a.m. 

Whitt Thursday, May 10th 11:05 a.m. 

Clifton Thursday, May 10th 11:20 a.m. 

Bradford Thursday, May 10th 11:20 a.m. 

Brown Thursday, May 10th 11:30 a.m. 

Grooms Friday, May 11th 11:15 a.m. 

Jones Friday, May 11th 11:15 a.m. 

Boswell Friday, May 11th 11:30 a.m. 

Thomas Friday, May 11th 11:00 a.m. 

First Grade Celebrations 

Teacher Date Time 

Cleondis Friday, May 11th 8:00 a.m. 

Pugh Friday, May 11th 8:00 a.m. 

Kuhlman Thursday, May 10th 8:00 a.m. 

Henry Friday, May 11th 11:00 a.m. 

Sharman Friday, May 11th 10:15 a.m. 

Wilson Friday, May 11th 9:45 a.m. 

Williams Friday, May 11th 9:30 a.m. 

Hendrickson Friday, May 11th 10:00 a.m. 

Hunter Friday, May 11th   1:45 p.m.  

Second Grade Celebrations 

Teacher Date Time 

Baker Friday, May 11th 8:00 a.m. 

Gates Friday, May 11th 8:00 a.m. 

Lammons Friday, May 11th 8:00 a.m. 

Boone Friday, May 11th 9:15 a.m. 

Adamson Friday, May 11th 9:15 a.m. 

Conlon Friday, May 11th 1:15 p.m. 

Spencer Friday, May 11th 1:15 p.m. 

Young Friday, May 11th 1:15 p.m. 

Payne Friday, May 11th 1:15 p.m. 

Please plan to join us as we celebrate the special people in our lives! 
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 Attention AEEC Parents  

We need your help!    

Please participate in the 2018 Parent Climate Survey! 

Why should I take the 2018 Parent Climate Survey?  

Dr. Aistrup and the AEEC teachers are asking for your input so that we can continue to improve our service(s) to you and your children.  The 

information from the survey will be used to refine our school goals, examine how well we are meeting our students’ and their family’s needs, 

and make changes to our program.  (And, the federal government requires that Title One schools survey parents once a year!!!) 

 

Who should fill out the survey?  

 

ALL AEEC parents should fill out the survey.  You will not need to give your name or any personal information. 

 

How do I take the survey?  

In order to complete the survey, please go to: http://www.advanc-ed.org/survey/public/4487647 

Computers are available for those who do not have access to a computer or the Internet at home.   

Please be assured that your responses to this survey will be anonymous and your honest opinion is appreciated. Please sign this paper and send 

back with your student by May 4th so we may keep track of how many surveys we have completed! Thank you for your continued support of 

Auburn Early Education Center!  

*Classes with more than 90% of parents responding to the survey will participate in a special classroom event!  

*The first TWO teachers from each grade level to have 100% participation will receive a special treat and a duty free lunch! 

For more information, please contact Dr. Shelley Aistrup, principal, or Tricia Dorman, Title 1 Teacher, at 334-887-4950 or 

email.  

 

 

 

 

Dr. Shelley Aistrup, Principal       Tricia Dorman, Title One Teacher 

saaistrup@auburnschools.org      padorman@auburnschools.org  

 

Child(ren)’s Name(s):  

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Teacher(s) Name(s):  

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Signature: 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

http://www.advanc-ed.org/survey/public/4487647
mailto:saaistrup@auburnschools.org
mailto:padorman@auburnschools.org

